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Motions passed at June PUMs 
Executive [Conditions Standing Committee] 

Recommendation 

1. That the report be received. 

Following the Paid Union Meetings in Term 4 of 2022, the Executive requested that any motions passed at 
regional PUMs be brought to their attention by way of an HX at the following Executive meeting. 

Regional committees were requested to send in any motions passed at the recent June PUMs with their voting 
results. 

There are two motions to report on: 

ii. Wellington Regional Meeting – That this meeting of the Wellington Region of the PPTA Te Wehengarua 
instructs the Regional Committee to write to the Minister of Education and the Victoria University Te 
Herenga Waka Vice Chancellor, with copies to the Tertiary Education Union, expressing our strong support 
for the TEU in their campaign against proposed cuts in jobs and programmes at Victoria University. We ask 
that the letter identify and strongly urge a review of the proposed cutbacks to their Secondary Teacher 
Training courses, which comes at a time of worsening teacher shortages in secondary education. 

This is a motion directed at the regional committee, so no action is required by Executive. 

iii. Manawatu-Whanganui Regional Meeting - That the Manawatu-Whanganui region recommends that the 
current NCEA Level 1 standards expire at the end of 2024. 

Executive may wish to consider what, if any, action should be taken in response to this motion. 
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